

St. George's C of E Primary School
School Street

Barrow in Furness Cumbria LA14 2JN

Telephone (01229) 841240 Fax (01229) 841249

Headteacher: Mr S A Herbert B.A.(Hons), NPQH

E-mail: <u>office@stgeorges.cumbria.sch.uk</u> Friday, 23rd September 2016

School News

Macmillan Cancer Support - coffee morning

This very important event in the school calendar takes place next Friday, 30th September in the School sports hall. It will start at 9.00 am and finish at 11.30 am. There will be various cake stalls along with tea, coffee and soft drinks. There will also be a raffle and tombola. Donations of cakes, biscuits and raffle prizes would be very much appreciated. Please see Mrs Albery or Mrs Smith in Nursery with these. Please bring any donations on Thursday, 29th September. Children will have the opportunity to buy a cake or two during the morning. If you wish to, please provide your child with a small amount of money - no more than £1.00 - on the day. Everyone is very welcome to come along on the day - parents, carers, family and friends. We hope to see lots of you there in support of this very important charity. All money raised on the day will be donated to Macmillan Cancer Support to help people, and their families, suffering from cancer to have access to important support and help. Thank you.

Football Match - Saturday, 24th September

We hope that the lucky families who have free tickets for the football match on Saturday really enjoy watching the game. Let's hope that Barrow AFC win against York City! The game kicks off at 3.00 pm but it may be a good idea to get there earlier.

As the tickets have been provided free of charge due to fundraising with The Bluebird Trust (which Mr Herbert is part of) we ask that all families please remember to attend the match, whatever the weather! Thank you.

Little Dragons' 1st Birthday

All parents and carers of the Little Dragons and Nursery children are invited to celebrate the 1^{st} Birthday of Little Dragons on Wednesday, 28^{th} September. The party will begin at 9.00 am and finish at 11.30 am in the school sports hall. Invitations have already been sent out. If you can, please come along and join the fun!











Year 1 on Tour!

The children and staff of Year 1 had a fantastic day out on Wednesday. They managed to visit Birkrigg Fell, Bardsea Woods and Scales Park as part of their outdoor learning programme.

Harvest Festival

Harvest Festival is drawing closer. There will be a service held at St George's Church on Thursday, 6th October at 10.00 am. We will again be collecting items for Barrow Food Bank so would be very grateful for any donations of tinned goods which can be brought to school from Monday, 3rd October. Everyone is warmly invited - parents, carers, relatives and friends. We hope you can make it.

Messy Church

Messy Church is back at St George's Church on the 1^{st} Sunday of October (2^{nd} October) between 3.00 pm and 5.00 pm. – go to http://www.sbtchurches.co.uk/messy-church.html for more details.

Missing cardigan

Lilly May Hill from Year 3 has lost her cardigan. Her name is inside. Could all parents please check to see if her cardigan has by accident got mixed up with your child's clothing! If you do find it, please bring it to the school office. Thank you.

Dates to Remember:-

Monday, 26th September - Years 1, 3 and 5 - swimming.

Monday, 26th September - Little Dragons (Group A) - visiting Barrow

Library in the morning (letter already sent)

Monday, 26th September - Little Dragons (Group B) - visiting Barrow

Library in the afternoon (letter already sent)

Tuesday, 27th September - Years 3 and 6 - running at Furness Academy in

the morning (letter already sent).

Tuesday, 27th September - Nursery (Group A) - visiting Barrow Library in

the morning (letter already sent)

Tuesday, 27th September - Nursery (Group B) - visiting Barrow Library in

the afternoon (letter already sent)

Wednesday, 28th September - Reception, trip to Barrow Park in the morning -

(letter already sent).

Wednesday, 28th September - Little Dragons - 1st birthday party in the morning

(invitations already sent)

Friday, 30th September - Macmillan coffee morning (see above)

Thursday, 6th October - Harvest Festival service at St George's Church

10.00 am (see above)









